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3rd October 2023 
October Updates 

Dear parents and carers,  
Thank you for your support for our Macmillan Coffee morning. We raised £195! 
 
Homework  
At Clifton we ask that all children read their home reading book at least three times a week, learn their 
spellings and learn their times tables every week. Children have a log in for Times Table Rock Stars to help 
with this. If you would like your child to do some additional learning at home, you can access The Oak 
Academy here: Oak National Academy Online Classroom (thenational.academy) 

 
Uniform 
From 1st November we will no longer be holding a stock of jumpers and cardigans to buy. You can purchase 
these from the ‘Sports and Local’ shop on Edward Road. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium you can 
collect a voucher from us so that you can buy your jumper at a discounted rate of £5, all other jumpers will 
be £10. We will be continuing to stock red PE/uniform T shirts.  
 
Please also write your child’s name in their uniform – this will help us get it back to them straight away 
rather than it ending up in lost property. 
 
Parking 
Thank you for keeping our zigzags clear! Please remember not to park across the dipped pavements as 
these provide vital access routes for parents with pushchairs or children in wheelchairs.  
 
Collecting children 
If you ask another adult to collect your child, you must let us know and provide us with their full name and 
contact details. Thank you! 
 
Supervising children at drop off and pick up times 
If you are waiting at a gate to be opened in the morning, please ensure you supervise your children at all 
times until they are on the school site and ensure that they do not walk into the road. Please ensure your 
children are also well supervised when you collect them after school.  
 
Upcoming dates 
5B and 5H have visited the Black Country Museum today - we hope the rain holds off for them! For the rest 
of this week we also have Yr 1 parents’ workshops. Key dates for the rest of the half term are:  
W/B 9th October Yr 2 parent workshops 
9th October Theatre performance in school for Yrs R-3 
10TH October Black Country Museum trip for 5M and 5RM 
W/B 16th October Yr 2 Geography walks and Speech and Language workshops for Reception 
W/B 23rd October Phonics workshops for Reception.  
Thank you! 
Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming 
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